Clifford Holroyde Specialist SEN College



Thingwall Lane, Liverpool L14 7NX

Tel: 0151 228 9500

Email: Clifford-ao@cliffordholroyde.liverpool.sch.uk

www.clifford-holroyde.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Pepa BA Hons, QTS, SENCO



JP/DM 5 May 2022

Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils,

I am writing to inform you that, after nearly 4 years as the Headteacher of Clifford Holroyde and 22 years teaching in secondary schools both mainstream and special, I will be leaving Clifford Holroyde at the end of this academic year.

Many of you were aware that for the past 3 years I have been working with Liverpool Local Authority delivering training in Child Development/Trauma/Attachment/ACES to nurseries, primaries, secondary staff, parents and agencies that work with schools and I will be continuing this work across the North West.

Throughout my career, I have been very fortunate to work with some wonderful people, some brilliant teachers and some highly talented students and none more so than here at Clifford. It has been a privilege to lead such an amazing school and I will miss working with such a great group of staff, parents and students.

I have always enjoyed coming to work and there is not a day goes past when I do not get to see the talents, skills, and enthusiasm of our students in some way or another. It is watching young people grow and develop, achieving their potential, realising their ambitions, becoming responsible young adults and citizens that drives every teacher and it has been a great pleasure to contribute to making this happen for so many Clifford students.

We have a great deal to do over this term to ensure that our current group of students achieves as well as so many that have gone before. I can assure you that we are all completely focussed on making this happen and, whilst a change of Headteacher can be unsettling, I will be focussed on ensuring that we continue to provide the high standard of education that you, as parents, would expect from us.

The governors and I are determined to ensure that we have a period of stability as we plot our way through any potential changes or developments to the school.

I look forward to seeing you at the various events that will take place between now and the end of the academic year and I would like to thank you for your continued support of the school.

Jane Pepa (Headteacher













